
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Bureau of Street Services and Department of Recreation and Parks, with 
assistance from the CLA, CAO, City Attorney, Office of Finance and any other department 
as necessary, to report by July 1, 2019 with a sidewalk vending fee study that includes 
recommendations on a permit structure, types of permits, fees, rules and regulations, 
based on the April 17, 2018 Council action (C.F. 13-1493).

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


